Belvedere Family Church Newsletter 2.16.18

Drissa Kone February 16, 2018



-Table of Contents-

Greetings
TONIGHT! Blessing of Marriage and Family
Up & Coming Ski Trip!!
Looking for Marriage Course Volunteers ASAP

Greetings BFC Families!

Happy Heavenly Parents Day!

Let us continue to love and serve for the sake of our Heavenly Parents and True Parents.

Please keep in mind:

<u>Tuesday February 20th</u>, we will celebrate **True Parents' Birthday** and **Foundation Day** at East Garden at 7pm.

If you have not made your donation for the Holy Days yet, please click <u>here</u> to access the online link on <u>familyfed,org</u>

TONIGHT! Blessing of Marriage and Family

Tonight at 7pm at Trinidad de Dios, there will be a Blessing celebration taking place in Ossning. It is a Spanish church but the program will be in English with Spanish translation. This will be a great program to bring guests even if they are not getting blessed. This will also be a great opportunity for us too so we can see how we can build our tribe through churches.

Please click below for more details about the event.

Parenting Series for Moms of Adult Children

We will officially begin our monthly parenting series on **Sunday**, **February 25**, meeting 20 minutes after Sunday Service ends to give people a chance to get coffee or lunch, and we'll meet in the upstairs Sunday School room. We will be using Gary Chapman's book entitled "Parenting Your Young Adult Child" as a guide to our discussions, but we will be reading it together in the group so there is no need to buy the book. Subsequent meetings will be held on the last Sunday of each month through the month of June.

Contact Debby Gullery at debbygullery@yahoo,com for more information.



Dear Parents,

We are excited to announce that on Saturday, February 24th, we will be having an Up & Coming Ski Trip! This is something we have been trying to make happen for a while now, and we are finally going to do it. Here are the details:

Where: Victor Constant Ski Area
732 Victor Constant Rd, West Point, NY 10996

When: Saturday, February 24th from 12:30 PM to 7:00 PM (participants can leave earlier)

For Whom: Anyone ages 12+ (you don't have to be a participant of Up & Coming. Parents can come too!)

Attached to this email is the registration form that must be submitted in person with your payment to Yuki Jones or David Wolf by Sunday, February 17th. It is important that you submit this form to us soon so we know exactly how many people will be coming.

On the registration form you will find many options for "What do you need?" Our suggestion is to select "Ski or Snowboard and Snow Pass" for \$36. Helmets are not mandatory, you are free to bring

your own helmet, rent one, or not wear one. Also, please choose a food option since we are unable to bring food to the ski area. Participants should be dressed appropriately for the trip such as a winter hat, jacket and snow pants.

Transportation: We have limited carpool availability. If you are able to drive your own children to the ski area, that would be best. If you cannot find a ride, please contact us. If you are coming from the city, then we can provide rides from Belvedere to the ski area.

We're so excited to see you there! If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Thank you,

Yuki Jones
BFC Youth Pastor
845-825-1370
yujonez74@ gmail,com

Looking for Marriage Course Volunteers ASAP

There will be a Marriage Course starting on Fridays from 6-9pm starting tentatively in March. In order to successfully run this program, we need to find volunteers ASAP that can help out with the event.

We are currently looking for:

Cooks - will be given a recipe and will have to arrive early enough to have the food ready by 6:00 - 6:30. Will be cooking for the seven couples and staff.

Babysitters - caring for infants and toddlers (1-5 years old) mostly. Work from 6pm to closing.

If you or anyone you know can help, please contact David Wolf at wolfd888@ gmail,com.